
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 November 2018  

   

Question  Given reports in relation to the Council’s newly-introduced 

garden waste removal service, that it has generated more 

revenue so far than was expected or budgeted for, on 

account of a higher number of residents signing up and 

paying for the service, will the Council commit to apply a 

proportion of that additional windfall revenue, to clear up the 

autumn leaf fall from trees on land that the Council is 

responsible for, and including clear up of Council 

pavements, footpaths and cycle paths? 

Answer   
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